
January 5, 2014 Alumni Newsletter 

Brothers , Little S is ters , and Friends : 

Happy New Years  everyone! Hope your 2014 is  s tarting off great.  I’m jus t s ending out a 
friendly reminder that the 22nd Annual Zeta Alpha Alumni Golf Outing is  on Saturday 
J une 7. Mark your calendar now, no excus es . This  is  als o the 50th annivers ary of our 
chapter (founded J uly 11, 1964), s o this  is  a s pecial year for our group. 

P lans  are already in the works  for the outing.  J ack Shivetts  is  looking into the 
pos s ibility again of trying to obtain a bus  for our group to ride from Slippery Rock to 
Tams  and back.  The Fairfield Inn in S lippery Rock is  nice, and is  great to s tay there 
s ince of the Friday afternoon warm-up golf outing at the Armco golf cours e that Gary 
Donelli has  held for the las t s everal years .  We are als o looking into other options  if 
unable to obtain a bus  for the group.  One of the options  is  s taying at the Park Inn 
Radis s on hotel in Hermitage. We s tayed there a few years  back. Everything is  open at 
this  time. 

So again, mark your calendar for J une 7, 2014. Any comments  or s ugges tions  pleas e 
email.   More details  to follow in the next month. 

Fraternally, 
J oe Suprano 
Email 
Phone or text 592-6156 
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